
Dear Governor Davis,
We, the undersigned citizens of California, urge you to sign into law SB 1093, which will decriminalize tens if not hundreds of
thousands of otherwise law abiding Californians for owning the domesticated ferret. The ferret is a legal pet in every other state on 
the continent. It is safer to people and wildlife than the dog and cat. It should not be a crime to own a ferret in California! 

Decriminalize Ferret
Owners in California!
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Return by August 1, 2001 to Californians for Ferret Legalization, 410 Mountain Home Road, Woodside, CA 94062


